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GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS

(RAILWAY BOARD)

No. 2003/M(C)/141/19/Pt New Delhi, Dated: 07.03.2018

The General Manager (Optg),
NFR/Guwahati

ER/Kolkata

Sub: Shifting of Primary Maintenance of Kanchenjunga Express to

Sealclah.

Ref:1. CPTMINFR’s letter No. TI223I15658/15657IPt-ll dated 22.11.2017.

2. CRSE/ER’S letter No. MCI1129IPT XIV dated 25.01.2018.

1. Vide letter under reference above, the issue of multi~point maintenance of the

rake of Kanchenjunga operating from Guwahati/Silchar/Agartala to Sealdah

has been raised.

2. The matter has been examined and it has been decided that Primary

Maintenance of Kanchenjunga Express (all the 3 pairs of trains) be shifted to

Sealdah (ER). Accordingly, all the 4 rakes and spares should be transferred

from NFR to ER.

Please ensure compliance and action accordingly.
‘

(Na Id Talib) (Samir Kumar

Dir/ME (Chg) Dir/Chg-ll
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